
Class 1 
Spring 1 Learning Letter 

February 2023 

Dear parents and carers, 

Welcome to a new half term. 

 This is a letter for all things related to Class 1, including key information about our curriculum. If 

you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask 

Yours sincerely, Mrs Bowman 

Day to day routine  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
Sports Cool PE 

Please wear PE kit 
into school. 

 

  PE 
Forest School 

Please wear warm 
waterproof outdoor 

clothes. 

Celebrations 
Assembly 

Join us in the v hall 
from 9:00am on 

March 10th.  

 

 

Homework 

As the children are now settled into their new class, we are 
expecting that children complete the following homework each week: 
Phonics practice daily and reading daily. This is to ensure that children 
have a great foundation to their learning and can apply this in school. 
We really appreciate the time taken to support your child at home 
and can really see the difference it makes to your child’s progress. 

. 

Take a look at Seesaw to see regular updates 

of our learning. Please feel free to add 

comments and like your child’s work. 

 

Children should bring in water 

bottles daily to keep hydrated 

throughout the  

day. 

 


